
TR121/2018 
 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Dee Walk and Mull Croft, 
Smith’s Wood) (Temporary Footpath Closure) Order 2018 

 
The Council gives notice that it intends to make the above Order under Sections 14 and 15 of the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991), being 
satisfied that pedestrian traffic should be restricted or prohibited to allow residential development works to 
be undertaken in safety. The works will require the following footpath and footway to be closed from 3 
April to 2 October 2018: 
 
Dee Walk & Mull Croft Footpath (surrounding former Gym and Community Centre) - alternative 

routes for pedestrians will be signed via Windward Way, Arran Way and Mull Croft. Vice versa for the 
other direction. 

 
Informatory warning signs will be deployed, not less than seven days before any closure. Access for 
emergency services will be maintained at all times. Pedestrian access to all properties within the 
restriction will be maintained along defined routes throughout the period of the closure.  
 
For further information contact: Natalia Gornik, Bellway Homes West Midlands – 01827 255 755. 
 
NICK PAGE 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 
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